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President: Ann Evans
                                                                                                                       1st November 2018
Annwyl Aelodau a Ffrindiau - Dear Members and Friends

As Fenwick’s  window is now turning our minds to Christmas, we have two of our Society events to bring to your attention, namely -

· Our Christmas Party on the 6th December 7pm for 7.30 at the Northern Rugby Club Should you wish to attend please state your choice of Menu together with payment of £15 by cheque if possible to reach our Treasurer, David Evans  at Ruthven, Killingworth Road, West Moor, Newcastle upon Tyne  NE12 7ES  
 No later than November 28th
Choice of Menu
Turkey or Beef or a bit of both.
Christmas Pudding or Cheesecake
· The Carol Service is on December 16th at 6pm at St Augustin’s  Church,  North Shields,

this is always such an enjoyable service with readings and carols in English and Welsh. 
We hope you will make every effort to support these events as sadly numbers  are dwindling down to the lowest ever, almost single figures. 

Some good news however is that we have a new member, James Thomas, who has  taken over our website where you will find up to date news of recent events. The website address is
newcastlewelshsociety.co.uk
· We had a wonderful start to our Season when we were entertained by Roddy Matthews and his friend who played and sang some Welsh, Northumbrian and Scottish music.
  

· November 1st Meeting

Two of our longest serving members, Ann Bowman and Maureen Birch gave us a most interesting evening, Ann took us on a journey all around Wales and shared interesting facts about each county. Ann brought along an original Welsh Hat and Love Spoons to show us. Maureen described her happy childhood in Swansea and reminisced about her adventures whilst she was evacuated during the War.  Diolch Ladies.

For those members who have been unwell, John Hughes, Dafydd Hughes, Aldred Jenkins and Keith Anthony. We are thinking of you, wish you a speedy recovery and look forward to seeing you very soon. 
Cofion Gorau

Beryl a Mari
